
Hazel HCR No. 143

Memorializes the U.S. Congress to take such actions as are necessary to give "qualified
mortgage" status to all balloon loans held in portfolio by a bank and urges and requests the
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau to expand the definition of "rural" for balloon loan
qualified mortgages.


